
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/16/2015 12:24:55 PM
Subject: USC Tixs and Box

Today the Ethics Commission unanimously approved the donation of USC tixs and a suite to the Office of the 
Governor provided that the state-related uses for the tickets take priority over the personal use by individual public 
officials, public employees, and others.  I have a draft of the opinion if you would like to see it. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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